
Environmental Advisory Council  
January 3, 2019  
Page 1 

ENVIRONMENTAL ADVISORY COUNCIL 
EAST WHITELAND TOWNSHIP 

January 3, 2019 
 

 
Members Present: Ginger Pohlman, Deb Watkins, Brough Richey, Gary Sheridan, Jon Buzan, 
Laura Paolella  
Members Absent: Veronica Holmes 
Also Present: Sue Drummond, Board of Supervisors 
 
 
1.​   ​Call to Order:  Ginger Pohlman called the regular meeting to order at 7:45 PM. 
 
2.​   ​Approval of the minutes:   Ginger Pohlman made a motion to approve the minutes of the 
regular meeting of November 1, 2018 as written.  Jon Buzan seconded and the vote was 
unanimous.  
 
3.​   ​Discussions: 

● Updates on the Bishop Tube site:  
○ There will likely be a 90-day extension approved next week for East Whiteland 

Township’s review of the revised preliminary land development plan, submitted 
by Constitution Drive Partners and dated September 22, 2018. 

○ Remedial investigation (RI) activities continue at the site (Progress Reports #120 
and #121) with additional collections of groundwater, surface water, and soil 
samples. 

○ EAC members would like to request that DEP, Roux, and PRPs attend an 
upcoming EAC meeting to provide us an update on the status of the RI. 

● Update on the Malvern TCE site:  
○ The PRP has agreed to broaden the soil/groundwater investigation at the former 

disposal area (FDA).  A proposal, that would involve sonic drilling into bedrock in 
order to better define the vertical extent of soil and groundwater contamination, is 
under review. 

 
4.   Public Comment: There were no comments made.  
5.   Old Business: There were no old business items. 
6.   New Business: There were no new business items. 
7.​   ​Meeting Adjournment: The meeting adjourned at 9:00 PM.  
 
Minutes Submitted by: Laura Paolella, Environmental Advisory Council Secretary 
 
 

 


